FERRELL Judith A * WRD

From: Margaret Pecora <pecoraflowers@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 3:26 PM

To: FERRELL Judith A * WRD

Subject: Re: 41895 Holden Creek Lane Springfield OR

Hello Judith, | tried to mail this to the address on the form and it didn’t go through apparently. I'm hoping it’s OK to send
it to you. If not please let me know and | will mail it. Thank you very much, Margaret Pecora

Sent from my iPhone




On Feb 16, 2022, at 11:20 AM, FERRELL Judith A * WRD <Judith.A.FERRELL@water.oregon.gov> wrote:

Hello,

Thank you for calling the department today it was a real pleasure speaking with you. | have
attached the certificate and map for your reference, and | have attached an ownership update
for you to fill out and return to the department.

Please Note: An Ownership update is used to notify the Department that ownership of land
covered by a perfected water right has changed. Perfected rights are those evidenced by the
issuance of a certificate of a water right. An ownership update is scanned into WRIS and placed in
the file for reference, but WRIS “owner” records are NOT updated, NOR is a new certificate
issued.

Please email me with further questions or concerns.

Thank you and have a great day,

Judy

Judy Ferrell | Customer Service Representative Water Right Services Division

Water Resources Department | 725 Summer St. NE, Suite A | Salem, Oregon 97301
Ph: 503 986-0810 | Email: judith.a.ferrell@water.oregon.gov
Customer Service Line 503-991-3424
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